Community Outreach Subcommittee
Minutes, May 17

Present: Carol Golden, Anton Lahnston, Linda Mather, Yina Moore, Roger Shatzkin, Bill Zeruld

The Subcommittee reviewed the Princeton Future meeting on May 5. Between 20-40 people attended.
The slide presentation will be added to the CRG website as well as a video of the presentations.

The Subcommittee continues to reach out to community groups. Linda will speak with Princeton
Sustainability at the end of the month.

The Subcommittee discussed the “celebration” approach to consolidation. Members will continue to
explore possibilities such as First Night. However, some of the other suggestions items such as the new
logo are under the purview of other departments such as police. It was felt that there should be one
main event rather than several.

The Subcommittee will continue to compile Talking Points which will be added to the website.

Linda will meet with Mark regarding making the Terms of Engagement a permanent part of the agenda
packet and offer to help with more accessible minutes.

There was discussion regarding the role of the Subcommittee in staff morale and good governance. The
general conclusion was that morale is an internal issue. Although it was understood why some view the
current work of the TTF as “mission creep,” it was hard to determine how to address that concern given
the decisions — particularly in personnel —that needs to be addressed.

Roger will draft a media policy for the TTF.

The next meeting is planned for 6/13 at 8:30 AM.



